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May 6.7
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Celebrate Life Dinner

Our annual Celebrate Life Dinner will be held at the San Marino Club in Troy on May 16th. Starting at with the Silent Auction at 5:30 and dinner at 7:00pm.  Our speaker, Kristan Hawkins, president of Students for Life of America will describe that organization’s efforts to bring the pro-life message to the college campus.  This is a great opportunity for our young people to discover how to spread the pro-life story to a wide audience.  Special rates are available for high school and college students. Please contact the LIFESPAN office for information, 248-816-1546.
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May 13,14
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Happy Mother’s Day

Mothers come in all shapes and sizes and ages.  They are called by a variety of names-Mom, Mommy, Ma, Mamma, Mum, Mother and other names in other languages.  Surprisingly, they all do just about the same things—sooth booboos, mend broken hearts, cook, clean, help with homework, lend a shoulder to lean on, and seem to know what their child needs before the child does.  It’s a tough job—no sleep, at the beck and call of their children, car pool driver, meeting other’s needs before their own.  Why on earth would anyone take on such responsibilities?  Because of love. Unconditional and ever present love for their child.  This is the day, the time, the opportunity to say Thank you Mom, for loving me.
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May 20, 21 Right to Life-LIFESPAN Euthanasia and Organ Donors
Dutch and Belgian, and to a lesser degree Canadian, doctors are promoting the idea that those who accept Euthanasia or Aid in Dying make ideal organ donors, an idea that seems to promote euthanasia as a social good.  For more information on this topic, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 


May 27, 28
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Justice Gorsuch
New Supreme Court Justice Neil Gorsuch heard his first case last month on an issue of Religious Freedom.  A Lutheran Church in Columbus, Missouri applied for a grant to re-surface the playground at their facility to increase the safety of their children.  While they met all the criteria for such a grant, they were denied because the facility was a church.  Protection for our religious freedoms is a serious issue for our time and this first decision by Justice Gorsuch is of great importance.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 2480816-1546.
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